March 24, 2021

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Dear Executive Director Howland,

After eight months of planning, concerns about the pandemic put the Triennal Energy Efficiency Plan on hold. The pandemic is winding down, the president's relief package is a life line to our businesses, and therefore, this plan should be put into effect. Any other action feels disingenuous.

The EESE Board should implement the Energy Efficiency Resource Standards at the April meeting.

Sincerely,

Bruce Berk

Pittsfield, NH